Lisa Driscoll

From: Alison Sanders <alisonsanders@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 9:18 AM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Support for library Measure X

Hello,

| am an El Cerrito resident and I'm writing to express my support for the Measure X funding of libraries to allow them to
be open up to 56 hours per week and not rely on city funding. The library system here is top notch and a vital part of
our community. Please support them being open as much as possible. Thank you!

-- Alison Sanders



